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Date: February 14, 2001
To:  Steve Harry, Technical Analyst
Fr: Ronald Beatorf, Director of Administrative Services

Re: Annual Review — 2000

I have reviewed your response to your 2000 Annual Review. There appears to be a disparity
between your view of work performance and my view of the same performance. I would like to
propose the following solution.

I suggest that we sit down again in 60 days and participate in the review process a second time. I
believe that this will give me a chance to again review your performance and, coupled with our
weekly meetings, provide greater insight into your activities.

Your comments concerning your lack of supervision are on point and I will be playing a more
active role in the duties you are performing as well as reviewing your work so that I may acquaint
myself in the area of reporting and procedures writing.

I respect your abilities and share Anne’s opinion that you have shown talent an expertise in what
you have written so far relative to the Procedures Manual. If you agree with this proposal, I
would suggest that we set April 12, 2001 as our date for the next review. I will remind you about
this meeting one week prior to our meeting.
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